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Dates for your diary this 
term  
 
Monday 15th April —First 
day of term. 
 
Monday 6th May—Bank  
Holiday. 
 
Friday 24th May—Last day 
of term. 

PE Day this term is 
Wednesday.  Please arrive 
in school wearing PE kit. 
 
Please support your child 
at home by reading at 
home every evening for at 
least 5 minutes. 

Our topic this term is “Once 
Upon A Time.”  We will be 
reading a range of fiction 
stories.  We will be getting 
creative by designing our 
own mythical creatures! 
 
In History we will look at 
historical figures such as 
kings, queens and knights.   
 

Our key story this term is 
“The Three Billy Goats 
Gruff.”  We will focus on 
learning the text with ac-
tions, the structure of the 
story and encourage the 
children to write simple 
sentences. 
 
In Maths we will reinforce 
addition and subtraction. 


